

Archibald First School Archibald Street Gosforth Newcastle upon Tyne NE3 1EB





Headteacher Mrs R Turner

0191 285 1957

office@archibaldfirstschool.co.uk
www.archibaldfirstschool.co.uk

20 June 2024

Dear Family

Our Children's Occupational Therapist will be delivering a workshop in school for parents and carers on Thursday 27^{th} June from 9.30 - 11.30am. The workshop will focus on sensory processing.

The workshop aims to equip parents/carers with an awareness and understanding of the concept of sensory processing, how it influences behaviour and consider strategies to use at home to help maintain sensory balance, increase concentration and promote engagement in activities of daily living, such as eating, dressing and hair cutting.

At the end of the workshop there will be an opportunity to book a one-to-one session with the Occupational Therapist to discuss any specific concerns or answer any questions you may have.

If you would like to book a place on the workshop, please complete the online form (link below), by 1pm on Tuesday 25th June.

https://forms.office.com/e/X756wn8yEL

Spaces are limited and you will be informed if you have been allocated a place.

Another session may be arranged if there is sufficient interest from parents.

Kind regards

Angela Ward

